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Comments: There is no reason to restrict motorized access to public lands. If anything, motorized use should be
expanded since we are the ones that actually pay registrations. It's bad enough that the state won't plow the
motorized lots when they plow the non motorized lots, and now you want to take away areas for us to ride?



